
MONDAY 9TH NOVEMBER, 4PM
TUESDAY 17TH NOVEMBER, 5PM

PARENTS OF NEW RECEPTION
STARTERS IN SEPTEMBER 2021 ARE
INVITED TO VISIT THE SCHOOL ON:

RAF Leeming CP School

School Visits
for new
starters

Socially distanced tours of the school for new starters, 2021.

Please contact the office if you wish to attend, as places are limited
due to Coronavirus - this will be for 1 adult per family only,

unfortunately no children may attend. Pupils will have opportunity
to visit before starting school. If you cannot make either date but
wish to visit, please contact the office and a member of the Early

Years Team will be in touch. 
We look forward to meeting you!

admin@leeming-raf.n-yorks.sch.uk
01677 422675


